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We’re Hiring! 
The Palm Beach County Supervisor of Elections Office is hiring talented individuals with a 
variety of experiences that will enhance the services we provide to the residents of Palm 
Beach County. We’re always looking for dedicated individuals who are ready to serve with 
integrity and accountability, excel in customer service, and believe in transparent secure 
democracy. Full-time positions are currently open, and we also offer seasonal and volunteer 
opportunities for those who are looking for a temporary position. Download an application 
for a full-time position at VotePalmBeach.gov or visit any of our four offices to pick up an 
application. 

Important Deadlines 
IMPORTANT DEADLINE! Monday, December 13, 2021 is the deadline to register or change your 
party affiliation to vote in the upcoming Special General Election for U.S. House of 
Representatives, District 20, and the Special Democratic Primary Election for Florida House of 
Representatives, District 88. Make sure your voter registration information is up to date and, if 
you aren’t sure whether you live within Congressional District 20 or Florida House District 88, 
visit the “My Status” page at VotePalmBeach.gov. You can also look at your voter registration 
card to see what districts you are in. Election Day is January 11, 2022. 
 

 
 
 

PALM BEACH COUNTY REGISTERED VOTERS 
402,426 DEMOCRATS 
280,807 REPUBLICANS 

296,540 OTHER 
979,773 TOTAL 
*as of 12/13/2021 
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